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For security purposes, the Oregon Child Support Program requires all Portal users to change their 
password every 12 months. A message will display in the Communication Center when you log into 
your Portal account when 12 months is approaching as a reminder for users to reset their password. 
 
If you wish to change your password at any time, this function is available under the User/Access 
section of your Portal account. 
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